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August, 11, 2006 

Dear Colleague

As you know, West Hertfordshire Hospitals NHS Trust is planning to transfer the management of Burns & Plastics Surgery services at Mount Vernon from WHHT to the Royal Free Hampstead NHS Trust.  

The consultation process with our staff is currently under way and it is expected that the transfer will take place at the beginning of October 2006.   The Royal Free has also developed proposals to move inpatient plastic surgery to its main site in Hampstead, leaving an outreach day surgery and outpatient service at Mount Vernon.  Assuming this is confirmed the Royal Free wants to undertake this service move at the beginning of October 2006, to coincide with the management change.  

Planning for the move is beginning, and there will inevitably be an impact on the way in which services are delivered over the next two months.  The aim as ever will be to ensure the continued delivery of high quality care to those patients who depend upon our services whilst the changes are happening.  

I expect to be circulating more detailed information on the Royal Free’s proposals before the end of the month.

Meanwhile, if you have any immediate queries please do not hesitate to contact me or my colleague Andrew Moore on 01442 287612.

Yours faithfully,

Nick Evans

Director of Service Redesign

